
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Ref: KH/cc/AdditionalBankHoliday 

 

17th November 2022 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

Additional Bank Holiday  

  
 

 Following the ascension of the King to the Throne and the announcement of the additional 

Bank Holiday to mark the coronation, Barr Beacon School will be closed to all pupils and 

staff on Monday 8th May 2023.  

  

Yours sincerely 
 

 

 
 

  

Mrs K Hibbs   

Headteacher  

 


